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Paving The Way To A Better Cemetery 
 
The Grand Forks Cemetery Association (GFCA) is continuing its 
efforts to improve your cemetery.   

 
In 2020 the GFCA reclaimed approximately one-half mile of old 
asphalt road and then installed a 3-inch thick layer of new asphalt 
paving.  This process provided for a very solid base for our new 
roads that should last for many years.  In addition, the Association 
overlayed approximately 600 feet of damaged roads until such time 
these roads can also be replaced.   

 
The Association’s next road earmarked for reclamation and new 3-
inch thick asphalt is the main road which runs north and south 
through the middle of the cemetery.  This road is approximately 
1020 feet in length and 20 feet wide.   
 
We are grateful for the generous support thus far from so many of 
our members, their families, and their friends.  Would you please 
consider making a donation this year toward repairing and 
resurfacing the roads in Memorial Park?  In our previous letters we 
suggested a donation of $150.  We want you to know that every 
contribution helps, whether its $25 or $1000.  To make a tax 
deductible donation, please fill out the donation card enclosed with 
this letter and return it to us, along with your check.  If you like, you 
can also make your donation by visiting our website 
gfcemetery.com/fundraising/.  Your donation can be given in 
memory of a family member or a friend, and we will retain both your 
name and those of your loved ones in our records. 

 
We appreciate your support while we take these continuing steps to 
improving your cemetery.   

  
Sincerely, 
 

Robin J. Purcell 
Robin J. Purcell, Executive Director 
Gordon Iseminger, Association President 
Grand Forks Cemetery Association Board of Directors 

Reclaiming the Old Asphalt Roads in 

Preparation for New Asphalt Paving. 

New 3-inch Thick Asphalt Paving 

Installed Over Reclaimed Asphalt 


